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After Glow 

I’d like the memory of me 

to be a happy one. 

I’d like to leave an after glow 

of smiles when life is done. 

I’d like to leave an echo 

whispering softly down the ways, 

Of happy times and laughing times 

and bright and sunny days. 

I’d like the tears of those who grieve, 

to dry before the sun 

of happy memories 

that I leave when life is done. 

 

     

Thank You 

With great appreciation we thank you for the many expressions of                                  

sympathy shown to us during the illness and since the homegoing of                                 

our beloved Bobby L. Scriven.                                                                                                                                                                                              

The Family 

                                                                                       

July 15, 1944 ~ October 22, 2018 



 

Obituary 

 
 

 

Mr. Bobby Lee Scriven was born on July 15, 1944 to                     

the late Rosa Lee Scriven and Willie Gholston in Winston-

Salem, North Carolina.  He was educated in the Winston-Salem/

Forsyth County schools. Professionally, Mr. Scriven held vari-

ous positions. He was employed by Wilson-Covington Con-

struction Company until his health began to fail. 

 

Always meticulous in his appearance, he was known for being a 

sharp dresser. His favorite past times included cooking and 

spending time with family and friends. He was a member of   

Union Baptist Church. 

 

On Monday, October 22, 2018, Mr. Scriven passed away             

at the Winston-Salem Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.                

In addition to his parents, he was preceded in death by his broth-

er, Hiawatha Gist. 

 

He is survived by his wife, Annie Lee Scriven; his sons:                  

Calvin Scriven and Bobby Scriven, Jr.; eight grandchildren:    

Calvin Dulin, Lakia Scriven, Natasha Scriven, Antwon Benja-

min, Kayla Gains, Bobby Scriven, III, Shawnda Scriven and 

Shaun Scriven; nine great grandchildren; four sisters: Sheila 

Scriven, Sharon Maxine (Roosevelt) Hudson, Annette Scriven, 

and Jeanette Scriven; three brothers: Frank C. Scriven, Woodie 

(Althia) Scriven and Lonnie Scriven; a host of nieces, nephews, 

other relatives and friends. 

  

 
 

Those we love don't go away; they walk beside us every day. 

Unseen, unheard, but always near.  Still loved, still missed                     

and very dear.  

 

Order of Service   

 

 

 

Gathering                                                                 Clergy and Family      

 

Pastor James D. Rowdy, Jr.,  Officiating  

Revelations of Faith Church 

 

 

Selection                 (Remain Seated)             "Your Grace and Mercy"            
                                      

                                                                                                                              

The Holy Scripture 

 

   Old Testament                              Evangelist Arzaia Bradley-Thomas 

                                                                              

   New Testament                             Evangelist Arzaia Bradley-Thomas                  

                                                                                                                           
Prayer of Comfort                         Evangelist Arzaia Bradley-Thomas                     

                                                                                                                                  

Remarks      Mr. Torrance Scriven 

   

                                         Mr. Woodie Scriven 

    

                              "The Twins"  Ms. Annette and Ms. Jeanette Scriven 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Selection                           
 

Words of Comfort                      Dr. Dennis W. Bishop, Senior Pastor                         

                 First Waughtown Baptist Church                        

                                                                                                          

Solo                                                                          Ms. Cheron Rowdy                                                                                                                               

 

Eulogy                                Minister James Benjamin, Assistant Pastor 

                                                                    Revelations of Faith Church                                                                                                                                                                 

Committal 

 
Benediction                                                                                                                                  


